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Brandon Pike

From: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net>

Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 11:57 AM

To: Brandon Pike

Subject: FW: Coburn Apartments

 

 

From: Brandie Dalton  

Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 8:06 AM 

To: Kyle Kearns <KKearns@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: RE: Coburn Apartments 

 

Good Morning Kyle, 

 

Please consider this email a 14 day extension to the 120 day rule for our Coburn Apartment project. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Thank you,  

 

Brandie Dalton 

Land-Use Planner 

Multi/Tech Engineering Services, Inc 

1155 SE 13th Street 

Salem, Oregon 97302 

(503) 363-9227 

 

 

 

From: Kyle Kearns <KKearns@cityofsalem.net>  

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 4:24 PM 

To: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net> 

Subject: Coburn Apartments 

 

Hi Brandie,  
 
Just wanted to check in and see if the 120-day extension was going to be provided? We had discussed 30-
days taking it from July 9 to August 8.  
 
Please let me know.  
 
Best,  
 
Kyle Kearns, AICP 
Planner II 

 

City of Salem | Community Development 
555 Liberty St SE #305, Salem OR 97301  
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